EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Tuesday 11th April 2023
The Peoples Club, Goodison Park
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Dave Kelly (Chair), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), John Blain, Robbie Daniels, Michael Owen, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer. 
Apologies were received from:
Ian Seymour (Secretary), Ian Webster (Treasurer), Barry Hancox, Dave Gillam, 
Tom Hughes, Paul Murphy, Keith Seymour.

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Tony Rimmer proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Phil Parker.

	  3
	Chair’s Report

Dave Kelly gave an update on recent FAB meeting and outputs that affected EFCSA, like regular engagement and meetings with the club. Richard Kenyon has promised to liaise with the Chair regarding future scheduled dates and rhythm.

Further conversations took place around further action from EFCSA and next steps.

Compilation of further letters was discussed to the board/owner and Chairman of club – Content of letters or approach needed to be decided.

It was agreed that consistent pressure was needed due to best interest of minority shareholders. (Julie Hobson – suggested approach should contain the value of shares invested. £3.5k multiplied by 1,500 shareholders – 5.25 million pounds invested in the club by minority shareholders).
Dave Kelly reported that he had asked Mo Maghazachi about representatives for the shareholders forum we wanted to hold and he was waiting for a response. 


	  4
	Treasurer’s Report

Due to the absence of the Treasurer there was no report provided.

	  5
	Secretary’s Report
In the absence of Ian Seymour, Julie Hobson stated that he had contacted Darren Bentley at the club seeking another stadium visit for our members.

	6
	Any Other Business

· It was agreed that Dave Kelly would arrange a wreath from the Association to pay our respects to the Hillsborough victims, to be laid at Goodison Park prior to the match v Fulham.
· Julie Hobson stated that she had received thanks from Christine Prior for the £500 donation we made to Harry Garside.
 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.45pm

